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It’s important to remember that measure 114 was only overwhelmingly approved in 

Multnomah county, and most Oregon counties voted against it.  This bill and 114 

further creates a divide between Portland and the rest of Oregon.  Multnomah County 

and Portland should focus more on stopping their doom loop as gun violence will only 

worsen as that gets worse.  This bill and 114 actually won’t reduce gun violence 

based on other cities/states experiences like Chicago and California as drug dealers 

and criminals will still have/use high capacity magazines and illegal guns.  Also, 

these are likely to get stuck down at the US Supreme Court level based on recent 

verdicts/precedent thus wasting taxpayer dollars and time.  


